From: Jen <jhstubbs@tpg.com.au>

Date: 15 February 2021 at 8:17:45 pm AEDT

To: Councillor Dan Hayes < <u>Hayes.Dan@wagga.nsw.gov.au</u>> **Cc:** "clarker@ww.catholic.edu.au" < clarker@ww.catholic.edu.au>

Subject: Pathway to McDonalds

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. If you know this is a phishing email please forward to servicedesk@wagga.nsw.gov.au.

Hi Dan,

Rosemary Clarke, President of Wagga Netball has asked me to write to you regarding the lack of a suitable pathway from our Netball courts to McDonalds. Wagga Netball would like to approach Council to request that a pathway be constructed between the courts and McDonalds. The Netball NSW State Titles and Social Masters Titles will be conducted at the courts and this will mean a huge increase in foot traffic from the Courts to McDonalds. During our competitions there are always a number of players and parents making their way to McDonalds along a very busy road – a pathway would advantageous to the safety of both pedestrians and cars.

Kind regard Jenny Stubbs Secretary